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Attendance: 94.6% 

 

 

A Busy Christmas at BFJS 

 
We have had a busy week with festive activities. Our 

choir visited Coates Lodge and Yeoman Lodge care homes 
to entertain the residents with carols and seasonal songs. 
Our Christmas dinner was enjoyed by so many children on 

Wednesday – thank you to Pabulum Catering for the quality of 
your meal and fantastic service. Later that day, our staff 

provided a free Christmas Movie + Munch event until 5:15pm 
too. Next week we have the final BFJS Got Talent shows on 

Tuesday before we finally welcome the end of term at 3:15pm. Thank 
you to all the staff who have gone above and beyond this week to 

create so many happy memories. 
 

Mr McTaggart - Headteacher 
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Y3 PE Day Friday 6th January 

Stars of the Week  

16th December 2022 

Y6 Jasmine  David  Ethan                

Y5 Lucie   Jack   Oliver    

Y4 Mara   Thawan  Savvia 

Y3 Jasmine  Isabelle  Norr 

 

Reading 

Winners 

5L 93% 

 

Winners

! Finalists Tues 
20th Dec 

Y3/4 9:15 
Y5/6 10:30 
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Year 3 Prehistoric Day - Tuesday 13th December 
 

Year 3 enjoyed a whole day of activities linked to the Stone 
Age to the Iron Age and there was an opportunity between 
3pm and 3:15pm for parents to sample one or two of the 
activities that the children had completed. Stone Age 
jewellery made from salt dough, Bronze Age bean cakes 
and Iron Age tunics and plaited belts were some of the 

brilliant outcomes! The children also displayed some of their fantastic 
writing and home learning projects linked to this topic.  

 

Rocksteady Concert 
Simon, from Rocksteady, led a brilliant concert for families of 
those who have engaged in the Rocksteady programme over 
the past term. Bands such as ‘The Baby Yodas’ entertained 
the families (and Y4 + Y5) with vocals, keyboard, guitars and 
drums.  

 
 
 

Polite Parade 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Reindeer Run in aid of Farleigh Hospice – over £200 raised so far! 

  
On Monday 19th December we will be holding a Reindeer Run in aid of Farleigh 
Hospice.  The classes will take part in a Daily Mile relay during the morning.  Each 
child will be given a set of reindeer antlers to wear and keep, and we are 
encouraging everyone taking part to raise or donate a minimum of £2.  We are 
even expecting a special guest to cheer us all on.   
Donations will be collected via Justgiving page, where you can quickly and easily 
make an online card payment by using the link  https://www.justgiving.com/reindeerrunbfj 
   
All funds raised from this Reindeer Run will be going towards the 
hospice’s YoYo Bereavement Project, which supports children and young people across mid 
Essex who have been bereaved or who are facing bereavement, regardless of whether they 
are linked to Farleigh Hospice. This service is provided completely free of change.    
Thank you for your kind support. We hope that you agree this will be a great way to have 
some festive fun while raising funds for a very worthy and important cause.  
A huge thank you to parents that have already made a donation via the Just Giving link. 

https://www.justgiving.com/reindeerrunbfj


 
 

Tel: 01245 467973   https://barnes-farm-junior.eschools.co.uk 
https://www.facebook.com/FOBFSPTA   Twitter @barnesfarmjnr 

     

Please see below the SCS clubs due to start the week of the 9th of 
January! 
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Any enquiries of questions please contact SCS via email at 

scs@barnesfarm-jun.essex.sch.uk or chelmsfordscs@gmail.com. 

 
 

Thursday 22nd and Friday 23rd December at Chelmsford Cathedral 

Carols for Kids at 11.30am 
Come along for a fun and relaxed 30-minute service of Christmas 

singing and stories, ideal for little ones in the week before 
Christmas. 
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